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Bringing Learning to Life 

        10th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 3 Easter food tasting 
 
The Year 3 RE focus for this half term is ‘Easter’.  The 
children will be focusing their learning around the 
importance of Easter; developing an understanding for 

the reasons behind why and how Christians remember 
this significant event and its place in the Christian 
calendar. 
 
Over the coming weeks the children will be using drama 
to re-enact significant events; collaborating with one 
another to step into role and empathise with the 
characters.   
 
The children will be given the opportunity to experience the ‘Last Supper’, when Jesus 
shared the bread and wine with his twelve disciples.  The children will have the opportunity 
to eat bread and drink blackcurrant juice to recreate the ‘Passover feast’ in class.  
 
To round off the unit of work, we will also be toasting and eating hot cross buns, as these 
resemble the symbol of the cross, a significant symbol of Easter. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please share them with a member of the Year 3 
team before Friday 18th March. 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Mrs Morrison (HLTA) 
       
 


